
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: May 21, 2019 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Ald. John Tate II’s Appointment 

as Head of Wisconsin Parole Commission 
 

MADISON – The following is a statement from State Representative Tip McGuire on the 

appointment of Racine Alderman John Tate II as head of the Wisconsin Parole Commission:   

 

“I applaud Governor Evers on his selection of Alderman John Tate II to lead the Wisconsin 

Parole Commission. As an elected official and a social worker, Ald. Tate understands the 

challenges facing our criminal justice system, and the importance of having a system that is 

capable of effective rehabilitation. I look forward to working with him to make our state 

more just and more safe.” 
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